
Dear Residents, 

We would like to remind everyone of the importance of maintaining a respectful and responsible 

attitude while using our communal laundry facilities. In order to ensure a clean and pleasant 

environment for all, please adhere to the following guidelines: 

• Clean Up After Use: Please remove lint and debris from the machines and dispose of it 

properly. 

• Respect Time: Be mindful of others by not overloading the machines and promptly 

removing your laundry when done. 

• Report Issues: If you notice any malfunctions or maintenance needs, please report them 

to management immediately. 

• Use the Facilities for Intended Purpose: Ensure that laundry products used are 

appropriate for communal machines to avoid damage. 

Let's work together to keep our laundry space welcoming for everyone. Thank you for your 

cooperation! 

Best regards, 

Your Community Management Team 


